
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Julie Brandt [mailto:juliebethbrandt@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 8:49 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Protect the Buffalo River 
 
Hello, 
 
I am writting you in regards to the Cargill swine farm(s) that is polluting our beautiful Buffalo River, the 
nation's first dedicated national river. This is a treasure that our environmental- political forefathers 
recognized as such and did the proper procedures to protect this national treasure.  Now it is up to you 
to help protect this free flowing river. Please vote to keep medium & large confined swine operations 
out of the Buffalo National River watershed.  Please amend the Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology 
Commission Regulations 5 & 6. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Julie Brandt 
1068 West Cato Springs Road 
Fayetteville, AR 72701 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


